
I am writing to testify for logic and reason. When you look at where we are in human history and what 
we see is happening, it is not logical or rational to NOT pass this type of legislation. The economic impact 
could be very healthy growth in sustainable businesses/industries  that call Oregon home, and many 
others could adapt quickly to implement sustainable practices. 
I must admit I am not skilled enough in reading legislative bills to be able to endorse every detail, so I ask 
you to use your skills to give Oregonians the greatest chance to adapt and aaa wthrive. We must end 
this madness of ignoring or putting off something that could literally SAVE the world. 
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